
ApplyTexas Payment Processing
 

Dear Admissions and Enrollment Management Partners, 

 

Thank you for the continued conversation around the removal of payment

processing from ApplyTexas. We appreciate your willingness to share

implementation plans and recommendations for communication within

ApplyTexas.   

 

We have heard that most institutions plan to generate an institution login for

applicants within 48 hours of receipt of their ApplyTexas application. This login will

be matched with an ApplyTexas application ID. Due to this process, a student would

not be able to make payment at the point of application via a payment link within

ApplyTexas since their login would not yet exist.  

 

The recommendation is for ApplyTexas to inform applicants to look out for an email

from the institution with information regarding the application fee. The

communication from the institution should provide instructions on submitting

payment.  

 

We remain committed to exploring options to reintroduce payment processing within

ApplyTexas as soon as possible. We appreciate your partnership as we continue to

work towards the release of the new ApplyTexas. Please do not hesitate to reach

out to me with any additional questions or concerns.  



 

With regards, 

Laura Brennan 

Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board, 1801 Congress Ave, Suite 12.200, Austin, Texas
78701, United States
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